
  Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 

 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

 
 
 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084  
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312  

www.mountainviewchapel.org  
 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
Elders  
Mark Couch - Chairman 

markcouch25@gmail.com  
Frank Luke   
frankluke@embarqmail.com  
Jon Miller - Secretary 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Coordinators  
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach 
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor David Aungst 
 
 
 
 

A member of Rosedale Network 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
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Welcome to Mountain View 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

November 12, 2023 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart through 
the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have children, 

please know that we have a nursery available for infants through age 3. If you 
would like to obtain additional information about our ministry, please contact 

the pastor or an usher. 
9:15am  Sunday School 
10:30am Worship 
Sermon  Pastor David Aungst 
  “Being Balanced: Part 4b”  Romans 12:1-2, 4, 9 
 
Serving Today 
Ushers:  Eli, BT, Aidan, Alex 
Worship:  Hannah, Levi 
Greeters: Taylor, Abby, Morgan, Chase, Allie, Bailey 
Nursery:  SS: Leah Couch CH: Kellie, Annalise 
 
November 5th Report 
Offering:   $2,750.33 
Received YTD:  $125,716.23 
Budgeted YTD:  $136,437.30 
 
Announcements 
2024 schedules are being made up for morning greeters, nursery, and 
children’s church. If you don’t already serve in these areas and would like to, 
please see Leah Couch. 
 
There are several clothing items, shoes, etc. in the Lost & Found, located in the 
Library. Please stop by and see if any of these items belong to you. 
 
Year-End reports are due today. Please place them in Leah’s mailbox, or send 
them to the church’s email. 
 
There will be Youth Bible Study at the Aungst’s home tonight from 6-7:30pm. 
 
Christmas Shoe boxes are due today! If you weren’t able to put a box together 
but would still like to help, there is a donation box in the foyer. 
 
Interested in helping set up lights at Kish Park for Light the Night? Contact 
Frank Luke! He will be helping set up lights November 18th at 10AM. 

 

Next Sunday, the Daytec’s will be ministering to us. 
 

Our Annual Thanksgiving meal will be Sunday, November 19, 2023, following the 
morning message, and will be held at the Reedsville Firehall. Please bring a 
covered dish and a dessert to share! 

Does your child or teen enjoy drawing? We are having a Christmas Bulletin 
Cover Contest! There are 5 themes; Hope, Peace, Joy, Love, and Adoration. Each 
child/teen can submit one entry per theme. All entries are due Nov. 26th.  

Our annual business meeting will take place on Sunday, December 3rd, following 
the morning service. 
 

Community Events 
Belleville Hall Ball League is excited to announce dates for registration in the 
month of November for our upcoming basketball season!!!  2nd-6th grade 
registration dates will be Thursday, 16th from 6-8pm, and Saturday, 18th from 
10-12pm, at the Belleville Community Hall.  Registration cost is $35.  Late 
registration dates are from November 19th-December 4th with an additional 
$10 late fee.  We are looking forward to basketball season once again!! 
 
 St. John’s 12th Annual Holiday Gift Show is Friday, November 24, from 9am-
3pm and Saturday, November 25, from 9am-1pm.  Various proceeds benefit St. 
John’s Christian Daycare and Preschool. There are many returning vendors this 
year, with the addition of several new ones, offering a wide variety of hand-
crafted gifts.  Homemade Ham Potpie, soups and other foods will be available to 
eat-in or take-out, along with a selection of homemade baked goods and 
caramel popcorn lovingly made and bagged by the daycare teachers and 
children. This year, the wreaths are being supplied by Sam and Barbara Peachey 
of Daisy Lane Flowers.  They are approximately 24” with your choice of Frasier 
greens for $25 or mixed greens (Frasier, cedar and boxwood) for $28.  A 
homemade bow of your choice is also included. If you are interested in pre-
ordering, please contact the church at 717-935-2032. 
 
There are weekly volunteer opportunities in Jennings, LA and Cristfield, MD 
through December 16. Scheduling for Jan.-Mar. will begin at the end of Oct. and 
will include Jennings, LA; Dawson Springs, KY; Arcadia, FL and other locations 
which are to be determined. Contact Kaelan Miller (kmiller@mds.org or 800-
241-8111) with any questions or to schedule a week of service! 
 
Looking Ahead 
Mountain View Chapel will be celebrating its 50th church anniversary on Sunday, 
May 19, 2024! We will have our service, a picnic, & several fun things to do on 
site. Please reserve this date & join us in this special celebration! 

 
I’m interested in: 

 
o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 


